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Alexander Hanff 
By e-mail 
 

22 February 2011 
 

Dear Mr Hanff 
 
Freedom of Information request (our ref. 17198): internal review 

Thank you for your e-mail of 16 February 2011, in which you ask for an 
internal review of our response to your Freedom of Information request.   
 
We will aim to send you a full response by 16 March, which is twenty working 
days from the date when we received your request. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

C Cummins 
Information Access Team 
 


